From: Felix Ko I

Sent: 09 July 2018 14:50
To: Diver, John
Subject: Objection: MIA Planning Application 2018/1335/P

Dear John,
I'hope you are well.

I am a resident of Cresta House (next door to Mia) and am writing to express my objection to
their planning application for installation of lighting. I am objecting on the following
grounds:

- light pollution, especially to residents living in the vicinity of Mia (i.e. Cresta House,
Centre Heights and Mountview lodge)

- potential road hazard, impacting drivers' vision, especially northbound traffic coming
through Finchley Road

- such proposed lighting work is unnecessary and does not blend into the local environment
in Swiss Cottage

I very much hope you will take into account of the potential nuisance such lighting will bring
to this location.

Kind regards,

Felix Ko
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